
MARIEMONT ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 

SPECIAL MEETING 

APRIL 25, 2022 

 

 

 

Mr. Wren called the meeting to order at 12:15 p.m.  Present were Mayor Brown, Dr. Lewis, Mr. 

Kintner and Mr. Lockhart.  Building/Zoning Official Mr. Holloway was also present along with 

Village residents Mary Beth York and Betty Clingerman. 

 

 

An application from Dr. Lisa Larkin, 3908 Miami Rd., Cincinnati, OH 45227 was heard on Monday 

April 18, 2022 to refresh the front and back of the business with a dark/black theme with some copper 

and gold features per attached renderings.  The ARB approved the application but agreed to meet at 

the site location to determine the paint color.   

 

After discussion, Mayor Brown moved, seconded by Mr. Lockhart to approve the color “Black Box’.  

On roll call;  three ayes, two nays (Dr. Lewis and Mr. Kintner dissenting).   

 

                                   The meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m. 

 

                                     

 

       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

       Mr. Brad Lockhart 

       Secretary 

  


